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A Bolger/Y Clooney (Sharing) I67- ( 

From: Jonathan Derham 
Sent: 22 April 2004 16:44 
To: A Bolger/Y Clooney (Sharing) 
Subject: FW: Letter from lndaver 

EPArestack.doc 

Jonathan 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Valerie Stevenson [mailto:vstevenson@indaver.iel 
Sent: 22 April 2004 15:29 

'j.derham@epa.ie' 
Laura Burke 

Letter from Indaver 

Dear Jonathan 

I attach a letter to be included with the folders of additional information 
which will arrive by Interlink tomorrow. 

I really appreciate your help in this matter. <<EPA re stack.doc>> 

Kind regards 

cc.. .OLE-Obj...>> 

Valerie Stevenson 
Indaver Ireland 
4 Haddington Terrace 1 Dun Laoghaire 1 County Dublin 1 Ireland 
Phone: +353 (0)l 280 4534 1 Fax: +353 (0)l 280 7865 1 Direct Dial + 353 

0) 1 663 7906 

Save the Trees ! Only print this message if absolutely necessary. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
------------------------------ 

, This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom 
they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the 
originator of the message. 
Any views expressed in this message are those of the,individual 
sender, except where the sender specifies and with authority, 
states them to be the views of the Indaver Group. 

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email 
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Mr P. Nolan 
Programme Manager 
Licensing Unit 
Office of Licensing and Guidance 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Caste Estate 
County Wexford 

22”d April 2004 

RE: Waste Licence applidation in respect of lndaver Ireland at Waste Management Facility, Carranstown, 
Duleek, County Meath 
Ref: 167-1 
Unsolicited Additional Information 

Dear Mr Nolan, 

Further to your recent correspondence with Meath County Council in relation to the stack height of the waste to 
energy plant for lndaver Ireland’s proposed development at Carranstown and the recent UNESCO visit to Co. 
Meath, attached please find unsolicited additional information with regard to our proposed waste management 
facility at Carranstown, Co. Meath. 

I trust you find this satisfactory, however if you require any additional information please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

a 
Yours sincerely, 

Laura Burke 
Operations Manager 

#iEM ~FFtCE: 4 f-iADDiNGTON -&RRACE, 

TEL: 00 353 -i 280 4534 TEL: 00 $53 21 430 4260 FAX: 00 353 3 280 7865 

E-MARL: INF~@INDAVER.~E WE%: ~~~N~A~ER.iE 
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